
 
 

 

Gray Dawes keeps Travelport as technology provider 

Langley, UK 
Mar 15, 2013 

Travelport, the business services provider to the global travel industry, has today 
announced a new multi-year agreement with Gray Dawes, a leading travel and expense 
management company, and member of the Guild of Travel Management Companies 
(GTMC), in the United Kingdom. In addition to this renewal, Gray Dawes also intends to 
integrate Travelport Universal Desktop into its roadmap.   

“We thought long and hard about what we needed from our travel technology provider 
and decided that Travelport’s product suite and rich content fitted perfectly with our 
requirements and growth strategy,” said Suzanne Cockburn, CEO of Gray Dawes. 
“We’re very excited to be moving to Travelport technology which will deliver increased 
efficiency to our business and enable us to offer an even better service for our clients.” 

“We are delighted to be continuing our strong working relationship with Gray Dawes. 
Travel Management Companies need to invest in leading point-of-sale solutions, and 
Gray Dawes is an excellent example of a forward-looking business,” said Simon 
Ferguson, Regional Director UK & Ireland, Travelport. “With their excellent service 
model and support infrastructure paired with our technology, content and support, we 
look forward to continuing our strong relationship going forward.” 

 


